
 

Issue 12 April  2021 

Wellbeing Weekly 

Here comes the sun….!  

 
It is wonderful that the 

days are getting longer, the sun is making an appearance and lockdown is 

gradually easing.  We have all enjoyed a rest during the holidays and are now 

back in school, reinvigorated and preparing for our final push with year 11s to 

attain the qualifications that can see them into work and college.   

 
Some of us got to visit far and near (Tamwoth Castle, or Stonehenge!) – send 

your pictures to Sophie.Norrington@kettlebrook.staffs.sch.uk. 
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Next steps – a student’s story 
I thought about what I wanted to do and what I enjoyed.  I spoke to Kelly (Kelly 

is our resident Careers’ Officer) and she helped me send in my application form.  

I then spoke to the college on the phone (on my own at home!) and they 

questioned me about what I like and what I want to do.  They then told me that 

I need Maths, English and Science at GCSE and what levels are available.  So, 

there are levels 1 and 2 and they said that when I get my results in August I 

should take them into the college and they will show me around and they will 

let me know what level I am able to take and what courses are available for me.   

Year 11 Student 

 

Wellbeing 
  In our community – for our community 
  

Happy, healthy staff and students helps all 

of us to achieve the success that we all deserve.  We are 

working towards the Wellbeing Award for Schools.   

Staff and most students have completed a 

questionnaire.  Parents will have received one that we 

hope you can fill so that your views and ideas can be 

central.  Please can your questionnaire be returned to 

school as soon as possible (email if preferred or drop at 

school, or give to our staff members when breakfasts 

dropped off).   
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